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Question 

 

Will the Minister explain whether, at the time of death, a person’s Covid vaccination status is recorded 

either on the death certificate or any other system; and if not, why not? 

 

 

Answer 

 

Deaths which occur in Jersey are registered according to provisions set out in the Marriage & Civil Status 

(Jersey) Law 2001. The required information recorded on a death registration (and therefore a death 

certificate) is prescribed in that law. Vaccination status is not prescribed as required information and is 

therefore not recorded on a death registration or death certificate. 

 

An individual’s vaccine status is held as part of their Primary Care records, although this data is not held 

centrally by Government. 

 

 

 

 


